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Pre-course preparation for Secondary PGCE 

(School Direct and University-Led) 2020 
 

Congratulations on your offer of a place on the Secondary PGCE Programme. We are looking 

forward to working with you in the coming academic year. On 15 June 2020 we will upload an 

updated version of this document containing the pre-course preparation for September 2020 entry. 

This will be designed to support you in developing your knowledge and understanding about 

teaching and learning prior to beginning your course.  

 

Please revisit go.herts.ac.uk/PGSecondaryprep from 15 June 2020 for the complete updated pre-

course preparation document for September 2020 entry.   

 

https://www.herts.ac.uk/study/schools-of-study/education/initial-teacher-education/secondary-pre-course-activities

